Embassy of India
Tashkent

URGENT NOTICE

The Embassy of India is in receipt of several complaints from Indian workers
with regard to non-payment of their salaries by Enter Engineering. Matter has
been taken up with the concerned Uzbek authorities and Enter Engineering

for its earliest resolution. The workers may please contact us on +998-
033875242.
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